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For over 65 years I resided in the Midwest United States (Illinois and Iowa). My only 

option for voting was to vote in person. This was a very cumbersome process, and I 

am sure had limitations for many, many citizens. 

 

Now, living in Oregon, I have been introduced to the opportunity to use mail-in voting. 

To me this is by far a much better choice. It is secure to almost the same degree as 

voting in person. I also think it’s much more convenient, especially for those people 

that live in rural or remote areas. I am only guessing, but I can imagine that the 

percentage of voters that are able to participate in elections as much higher with 

mail-in voting. 

 

Does  it not seem to be a logical decision to have a method for as many people being 

able to vote as possible? 


